
Mitchell, Lavem 

2/4/2011 3:30:50 PM
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
'phillip.enis@cpuc.ca.gov' (phillip.enis@cpuc.ca.gov)
'mary.evans@cpuc.ca.gov' (mary.evans@cpuc.ca.gov); 'karen.dowd@cpuc.ca.gov' 
(karen.dowd@cpuc.ca.gov); 'harold.williams@cpuc.ca.gov' 
(harold.williams@cpuc.ca.gov); 'karen.miller@cpuc.ca.gov' 
(karen.miller@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: RE: SmartMeter infrastructure - Harold, please handle

Thanks Phil. We can contact the customer, but schedules are confidential, due to protesters. 
However, we can assist him with anything related to his personal situation and are happy to do 
that, Lavern

From: Enis, Phillip [mailto:phillip.enis@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, February 04, 2011 03:27 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; Mitcheii, Lavern
Cc: Miiier, Karen <karen.miller@cpue.ca.gov>; Dowd, Karen <karen.dowd@epuc.ca.gov>; Williams, 
Harold <harold.williams@cpuc.ca.gov>; Evans, Mary <mary.evans@cpuc.ca.gov>
Subject: FW: SmartMeter infrastructure - Harold, please handle

Hi Brian and Lavern.-

We need some help with this customer. We have had several contacts with him. and 
he has asked us for SM deployment schedules and PG&E contacts. We cannot help 
with the schedules and we do not know that correct folks at PG&E for him to contact. 
Can you please put him. in touch with the correct folks? He has disclosed his 
relationship with, someone that we think is part of the EMF network as well. Many 
thanks and let us know the outcome.

Phil-
415-703-4112

RedactedFrom:
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2011 2:35 PM 
To: Evans, Mary
Subject: SmartMeter infrastructure

Hello Mary,
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RedactedWe met in September when the EMF Safety Network and 
presentation to Commission staff members about our concerns regarding the SmartMeter 
rollout. I'm also the husband oj Redacted" '
you spoke about SmartMeter issues. And finally, I'm a member of the Camp Meeker 
Recreation and Park District Board of Directors. A year ago, the Board wrote to President 
Peavey about our concerns and the concerns of Camp Meeker residents about the 
implementation of Smart Meters in our community.

came to the CPUC for a

.who was also at the meeting and with whom

I'd like your help in finding out how the SmartMeter infrastmcture (repeaters, collectors, and 
other non-meter elements of the mesh network) are to be installed in Camp Meeker.

The reason for my request is that it seems that Wellington/PG&E is now installing 
SmartMeters in our area of Sonoma County—or at least is likely to do so in the near future. 
Since the issues that concern residents of Camp Meeker have not been resolved, I want 
residents to be informed about what is happening in their community and enable them to take 
appropriate actions with regard to infrastmcture devices that might be installed close to their 
home. My hope is that, knowing where Wellington/PG&E intends to install these devices, 
concerned Camp Meeker residents can use your office to mediate with Wellington/PG&E in 
altering those placements.

I would appreciate some of your time to discuss this matter with you further. Please let me 
know of a convenient time when I may call you.

Best regards,

Redacted

Your Own Health And Fitness

Redacted
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